
 

Note – Parliament does not accept faxed or emailed forms and signatures must be on the same sheet as the petition wording 

 

Petition from the New Zealand Public:  NEW ZEALAND WORK FOR NEW ZEALAND WORKERS  

To the House of Representatives: 

We, the undersigned, respectfully request, that the House of Representatives recommend to the Government to use measures available to it to 

ensure KiwiRail Ltd builds KiwiRail’s rolling stock  using the workshops at Hillside and Woburn in order to create jobs, develop skills and 

improve the balance of payments.  

Signature  Name  Address Email Address: to keep up to date with this campaign  

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

     

    

    

    

    

    

    

 

Please send completed forms to: RMTU General Secretary Wayne Butson, PO Box 1103, Wellington by 30 JUNE 2010      

More information on this campaign can be found at www.rmtunion.org.nz or call 04 499-2066 or email admin@rmtunion.org.nz 


